Rules for entering buildings of TU Wien for students' exams

When entering the building, a mouth-nose-mask must already be worn and the "pass" for students must be kept ready so that it can be shown to the porter directly at the entrance. The pass, which you will receive 48 to 24 hours before the start, can either be brought along digitally on your mobile phone (please remember to download it!) or in printed form. On it you will also find a link to information about how exactly the way to your lecture hall looks like, opens an external URL in a new window and which entrance or exit to choose.

Please also note the advice to arrive at least 30 minutes before the start at the entrance in front of the building to ensure that everything runs as smoothly as possible. Of course there are also guidance systems available in the building.

The security service is not allowed to let you in without a mouth-nose-mask AND pass, so please do not forget!

After entering the building, we kindly ask you to go to the appropriate lecture hall without delay. There are appropriate signs and signposts. The identity check will take place there (please always take your identity card with you).

In all lecture halls the seats to be used are numbered and marked.

Once the identity check has been completed, students can remove their masks and store them in an appropriate container, provided they are seated in their seat.

Each lecture hall has also been assigned certain exits, which are to be used when leaving the TU Vienna. Please do not leave the room prematurely.